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November 1, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students:

Progress Reports will be going home on Friday, November 15, 2019.  The progress report will report on the six Learning Skills and Work Habits your child displays.  These six learning skills are responsibility, organization, independent work, collaboration, initiative and self-regulation. Teachers will be commenting on the Learning Skills and Work Habits most applicable to your child. 

Language, French, Mathematics, Science and Technology, Social Studies (History/Geography), Health and Physical Education and The Arts will be checked as to whether the child is progressing with difficulty, progressing well or progressing very well.  Subject and Strand Comments will focus on Language Arts and Mathematics only. The Progress Report will reflect comments regarding the child’s development during the first eight weeks of the school year. 
Student-led conferences will be held Thursday, November 21 from 4pm to 7pm 

and the PA DAY, Friday November 22, 2019 from 9 am to 11:30 am
Students are to bring their parents for a 20 minute conference. There will be 3 or 4 conferences taking place in the classroom at a time.  Students will be mentored by teachers as to what they are to share in the classroom during the visit.  Students will share the resources they use in their classroom to support their learning and they will also share their own work they have created to-date.

The teacher will circulate to spend time with each student/parent conference group to dialogue with parents with respect to any questions they have from the progress report and any information related to the learning environment for their children.  The visitors to the room will be the child from the classroom and that child’s parent/guardian only.  

Please fill in the form on the back of this letter to indicate your preferred times for your child(ren)’s student-led conference and return it to the school by Monday, November 11, 2019.  The form will be sent home in your youngest/only child’s report card envelope on November 15, 2019 as a confirmation of your conference time.  If you are unable to attend the student-led conference, please still return the form with the appropriate box checked.  If you wish to talk with our Learning Resource Teacher (Mrs. Lethbridge), our Core French Teacher (Mr. Longpre) or Rotary teachers (Mrs. Hough/Mrs. Lovell) they will be available during the evening as well.   Please indicate on the form if you wish to book a time to speak with them.  We look forward to seeing you.
Sincerely,

Mrs. D. Zondag, Principal
W. J. Baird Public School,







Principal: Mrs. D. Zondag
182 King Street, 






                                     Secretary:  Mrs. Melanie McTavish

Blenheim, Ontario N0P 1A0            






         (519) 676-5407   Fax: (519) 676- 5408
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